
4.1. Information for members 

 

The first questions any employer asks himself when new governmental policies are announced are: 
‘what does this mean for us?’ and ‘what are we supposed to do?’. 

His employers’ organisations should be his first party to turn to in order to get reliable and impartial 
explanations. This means that the employers’ organisation has to be quick at providing explanations 
and have its information up to date all the time. See the page on ‘providing information' on this 
website. 

The most effective and efficient way to make the information available for members is by dedicating a 
special section of the website to this ‘corona information’ and combine this with a special digital 
newsletter and/or posts on social media like Facebook or lInkedin. 

 

 


